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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code (SMC) 3.32.020, 21.04.465 and 21.28.230, 
Seattle Public Utilities proposes to amend Director’s Rule FIN-220.3, Water Quality Laboratory 
Analysis Charges. We request the public’s review and comments.  

 
We propose to adjust multiple charges based on review of prevailing actual costs and add two new 
laboratory services and associated fees. 
 
Copies of the proposed charges are posted at: 
 
http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies 
 
Print copies available on request. 
 
Send written comments to  
 
Julie Vorhes 
Email: Julie.Vorhes@seattle.gov  (preferred) 
 
Seattle Public Utilities 
Financial and Risk Services Branch 
P.O. Box 34018 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
206-940-7893 
  
Comment deadline: December 14, 2020 
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